
Are you the parent
of a Year 6 child?
Having trouble with
the secondary school
application for your
child?
We are running workshops to 
support parents applying to 
secondary schools for 
September 2019 entry.

Thursday 11th October
3pm - 4.30pm
Wednesday 17th October
9.30am - 10.30am

To book your place, please email
sean.french@southfieldsacademy.com
020 8875 2661
Southfields Academy
333 Merton Road, London, SW18 5JU


